25 May 2000 

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education Legislation Committee

S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

Dear Secretary,

Re: Workplace Relations Amendment Bill 2000 

Please find a copy of the Labor Council of NSW Submission to the above Committee's inquiry in the Workplace Relations Amendment Bill 2000. The Labor Council is a State Peak Council and the State Branch of the Australian Council of Trade Unions. As such, our affiliates are NSW State Branches of industrial organisations of employees registered under the Workplace Relations Act 1996 and/or state unions registered under the Industrial Relations Act 1996.

Due to the limited time frame in the preparation of our submission, we have relied on the information from other union organisations. The Labor Council of NSW supports and endorses the submissions of the Australian Council of Trade Unions and the Australian Liquor, Hospitality and Miscellaneous Workers Union which have been placed before the Committee. 

If you require any further information please contact me at the Labor Council on 9264 1691.

Yours sincerely

MICHAEL COSTA

SECRETARY
